
You are cordially invited to attend the 
University of New England

COLLEGE OF  
OSTEOPATHIC MEDICINE  

GRADUATION CEREMONY 

honoring the Class of 2025 candidates

Saturday, the seventeenth of May
two thousand twenty-five

at three o’clock in the afternoon  
Merrill Auditorium

Portland, Maine

For friends and family not able to  
attend in person, the event will also  

be livestreamed at une.edu/live 

For more information, please visit une.edu/commencement

une.edu/live
https://www.une.edu/commencement

